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Newsletter

Site Progress

• Happy New Year from everyone at Multiplex.

• The traffic management at Byres Road has been

reinstated following the Christmas break. This will be

in place until March 2021 to facilitate the Westbound

carriageway upgrade works.

The East elevation of the Research Hub including landscaping works for University Square

• The external refurbishment works to the Boyd Orr Building

will continue until the end of February. The lower levels

being upgraded are the final section of the building to be

worked on and will be followed by landscaping works.

• The Clarice Pears Institute of Health & Wellbeing steel frame is

approximately 55% complete.



Built for positive impact

Christmas Collection for Women’s Aid Contacts

community@multiplex.global

Kieran Ronnie  
Social Value &  

Community Manager

Kieran.Ronnie@multiplex.global

Fergus Shaw 
Construction Director

Fergus.Shaw@multiplex.global

Site Working Hours

Monday to Friday: 7:30am – 9pm

Saturday: 7:30am – 5pm

Glasgow Women‘s Aid has been supporting women,

children and young people who are experiencing domestic

abuse for over 35 years, providing information, support and

temporary refuge accommodation.

Over 100 presents were kindly donated by the project team

and supply chain including children’s toys and perfume sets.

Clarice Pears Institute of Health & Wellbeing Pontecorvo Building wrapped ahead of demolition
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